
 

 

 

 

            March-April 2014 

Dear praying friends,  

It is amazing to see God at work! When God put us together, He already knew He was going to 

call us to go back to Donna’s homeland of Grenada. He orchestrated so many details that we are just 

now learning about. Perhaps one of the greatest blessings is that through marriage, we are both eligible 

for dual citizenship, and Brielle was born with this privilege. We plan to get the remainder of our 

paperwork in to the respective governments this month along with the fees. This dual citizenship will 

help us in numerous ways. First, it will allow us to travel back and forth freely without having to be 

concerned about visas (and the costs associated with that) or governmental red tape. Secondly, we will 

be able to purchase property without the typical 35% taxes for which a foreigner would typically be 

responsible. But  perhaps the greatest blessing of all is that having a Caribbean citizenship will allow us 

(as God leads) to visit any of the other Caribbean islands. Our desire is to eventually lead the Grenadians 

not only to reach their own people with the Gospel, but to go up into these other islands as well, many 

of which have no true Gospel witness. Please pray that nothing will hold up this final paperwork! 

We have had a wonderful past two months, travelling nearly 6,500 miles and presenting our 

ministry in another eight churches. We spent a month in Florida, presenting in five churches, helping at 

a Fair ministry with Amazing Grace Missions, and attending a Life of Paul conference taught by a 

missionary friend. We were also able to personally lead four souls to a saving knowledge of Jesus Christ. 

Ephesians 2:19 says, “Now therefore ye are no more strangers and foreigners, but fellowcitizens with 

the saints, and of the household of God.” What a blessing that these have obtained a “dual citizenship” 

with Heaven! 

We are preparing now for our busiest time yet, with fifteen meetings in March and April, 

including six missions conferences. Please pray for continued grace, health, and safety. We would also 

ask your prayers for an 8-year old girl named Franchesca. She was diagnosed with brain cancer several 

months ago, and her family is unsure of her salvation. We made several trips to visit with her family and 

witness to her, but she was not there. We do praise the Lord that a local church will be doing follow-up 

with the family. We need to see God work in Franchesca’s life and body! 

         In Christ,  
          The Childers Family 


